
Office of the Superintendent of Schools 
MONTGOMERY COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

Rockville, Maryland 

October 23, 2013 

MEMORANDUM 

To: All Principals 

From: Joshua P. Starr, Superintendent of Schools 

Subject: State ofthe Schools Event on November 11 , 2013 

I am pleased to announce that Montgomery County Public Schools (MCPS) will hold its second 
annual State of the Schools presentation on the morning of Monday, November 11 , 2013 , at the 
Music Center at Stratlunore. During the event- "20 13 State of the Schools: Building Our Future 
Together"-! will share with our county's educational leaders and business, nonprofit, and 
community partners my vision for how we will prepare all students for success in the 21st 
century and engage the community in this important work. In addition, we will celebrate the 
accomplislunents of MCPS students and showcase their musical and artistic talents at this 
beautiful venue. 

Stratlunore will open its doors for the event at 7:30a.m., when attendees will enjoy performances 
and artwork by MCPS students in the lobby area, as well as a light breakfast. The presentation 
will begin at approximately 8:30 a.m. in the Concet1 Hall and will feature my State of the 
Schools address. The event is expected to conclude by 9:30a.m. 

As the educational leaders of our school district, your attendance is extremely important. I also 
encourage you to personally invite members of your school community to attend, including 
parents and business partners. Blurbs that you may use to share this information with your 
school community will be provided by the Office of Communications in the Communications 
Update for Principals. 

I realize the timing of the State of the Schools event makes it difficult for many of our staff to 
attend. However, one of the main goals of the event is to strengthen our partnerships with the 
business and nonprofit communities so that we may continue to grow support for the work that 
you and your staff do every day for our children. Stronger partnerships are critical for us as we 
move forward with our continuous improvement efforts. We will make sure the full presentation 
is rebroadcast on MCPS TV multiple times and available for viewing on the MCPS website so 
that you can share with your whole staff soon after the event. 
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I am proud that the State of the Schools event is being supported, in great part, by Strathmore 
and the Glenstone Foundation, two of our partners committed to a strong arts education program, 
as well as Comcast, Pepco, and Hess Construction. Additional sponsorships are being sought for 
the event with proceeds benefitting the Montgomery County Public Schools Educational 
Foundation, specifically a scholarship fund for students pat1icipating in the Achieving Collegiate 
Excellence and Success (ACES) program, our partnership with Montgomery College and the 
Universities at Shady Grove, to improve college enrollment and completion for students 
underrepresented in higher education. For more information about ACES, visit 
www.ACESmontgomery.org. 

Please RSVP for this event by November 1, 2013, at the State of the Schools website, 
www.MCPSstateoftheschools.org. I look forward to seeing you and members of your school 
community on November 11. 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Brian K. Edwards, chief communications officer, 
at 301-279-3145 or via email. 
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Copy to: 
Executive Staff 
Ms. Cuttitta 
Ms. Gilman 
Dr. Mugge 
Mr. Prouty 


